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A summary of the principal points raised at the Political Group Consultation 
 

a. The Independent for Herefordshire and Green Party raised concerns about the proposed 
review, primarily due the late impact the current project, the justification for the pause and 
review, delays to the current project, and the financial risks related to the review. 

 
b. No comments were received Liberal Democrats or True Independents. 

 
c. A range of individual Cllrs comments were also made in the meeting, the majority related 

to the outcome the review as opposed to the proposed undertaking of the review itself.  
For example related to the impact on cost, the available grant funding, the alternative 
locations to be considered, and the impact on Maylord Orchard if the project is located 
elsewhere.  These comments will be considered during the review process. 

 


